Rich –

I have returned from the Association of Inspectors General Peer Review of the State of Pennsylvania’s Office of Inspector General. While the peer review was originally scheduled for September 12-16, 2016, it was postponed to January 8-13, 2017 because of budgetary concerns of the State of Pennsylvania. I apologize that I did not notify the Board of Ethics of this schedule change. All other aspects of the review remained the same as originally described.
 
The Institute will reimburse my air and ground transportation and food costs. I did not request or receive any honorarium or other perquisites.
 
Thank you,

Darwyn
Darwyn Jones
Chief Performance Analyst

Audit and Program Review

Chicago Office of Inspector General

